NATIONAL FOREIGN INTELLIGENCE BOARD

-8 Executive Registry
77-3089

DCI/IC 77-0402

17 JAN 1977

Vice Admiral Bobby R. Inman, USN Vice Director, Plans, Operations and Support Defense Intelligence Agency Washington, D. C. 20350

Dear Bobby:

As Chairman of the National Foreign Intelligence Board, I want to express my gratitude for the strong advice and assistance you have given me over the past year.

Not only have you been an able advocate for Department of Defense views, but also you have viewed vital national security issues from a truly national point of view.

Your contributions have enabled the Board to concentrate on the important issues and to construct its judgments on a broader base.

I take this opportunity to wish you well in the days ahead.

Sincerely,

/s/ George Bush

George Bush Chairman

Distribution:
Original - Addressee

1 - DCI

1 - ER

1'- ICS Registry

1 - EO/ICS Chron

EO/ICS:RJKerr:13Jan77